
 

Regarding the Facebook Account of 
AnnaMae B Ezee 

The South Florida Sisters of Perpetual Indulgence is aware that the Facebook page of Sister 
AnnaMae B Ezee contains posts that are not in line with the ideals and standards of the South 
Florida Sisters of Perpetual Indulgence.  Furthermore, these posts undermine and harm our 
mission to encourage self-expression and diversity, engender acceptance, and foster tolerance. 
 
Sister AnnaMae has been approached by many members and she has informed us that the 
account has been hacked. 
 
We, the South Florida Sisters, have taken action with this information.  This account has been 
removed from our internal chats, blocked from our page, and we await Sister AnnaMae to either 
regain control of her account and clean it or to make a new one and point people to it via 
comments on her old page.  Until then, we advise the community and any of her friends to treat 
the page as if it has been hacked and is now a bot account. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The South Florida Sisters of Perpetual Indulgence 


